
New website address 
We are happy to let you know that we have a new website address. Please 
check it out and see all the information that you can find on our website.  
Stay up to date:  westwoodpto.org  •  Thank you to all those who have 
signed up to help Mrs. Murry in the library.  •  Nominating Committee has 
met this week.  If you are interested in joining Karen Wright and myself as 
potential board member candidates for next year, please contact Kris Weir, 
Kristine Pesho or Heather Pettit.  All positions are available and include 
President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, Assistant Treasurer, PR Rep.

Spring Bread  
Have a safe and fun 

break!  We look 
forward to seeing 

you April 3rd. 

Thank you! 
Your fundraising 

dollars at work for 
Ask The Expert in 

first grade. 

Book Fair 
April 20-27, look for 
information to come 
soon for volunteer 

sign ups and 
shopping times.

PR REP 
Feeling guilty about a 
Facebook addiction?  

Make it productive - we 
need a PR Rep!
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ASSISTANT TREASURER 

Like spending other 
people’s money?  We 
have a job on the PTO 

Board for you! 
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SECRETARY 

Enjoy meetings and 
paperwork?  You’re 

crazy but we want you!
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